
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

SANDYHURST LANE, ASHFORD 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2020 

 
To allow repair works to be carried out following earlier water 

excavations, Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily 
prohibit through traffic on part of Sandyhurst Lane, Ashford. 

 
A closure is planned from Thursday 12 March 2020, with estimated 

completion by 16 March 2020. 
 

Sandyhurst Lane will be closed in the general vicinity of number 148, 
roughly mid-way along. 

 
Local access to the remainder of Sandyhurst Lane continues from 

either direction up to where the road is actually closed. 
 

The alternative route for through traffic is via A20 Maidstone Road, 

Drovers Roundabout, Fougeres Way, Junction 9 Interchange, A251 
Trinity Road and Faversham Road back to Sandyhurst Lane.  

 
Due to the nature of the works, it will not be possible to re-open the 

road outside the working hours.  
 

There is a chance that the planned dates may change, and updated 
information can be found on one.network – [South East Water  Permit 

EB00620124087], with any changes signposted on site and notified 
locally.  

 
 

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 


